

## CURIA GENERALIZIA DELLA COMPAGNIA DI GESÙ

2 February 2015

Jesuit Education Forum

Fr Stephen Chow SJ,
Ricci Hall, University of Hong Kong,
93 Pokfulam Road,
HONG KONG.

Dear Organizers and Participants of the Jesuit Education Forum,

I am very happy to hear about the first Jesuit Education Forum ever held in Hong Kong, to mark the 90<sup>th</sup> and 95<sup>th</sup> Anniversaries of Wah Yan College, Kowloon and Wah Yan College, Hong Kong respectively. This is a very meaningful way to celebrate these significant historical landmarks, and I am glad to greet and encourage you all.

These anniversaries remind us that we have so many reasons to be grateful. But it is good to see that you have chosen to celebrate these anniversaries, not only by looking back at the past, but by looking to the future, seeking to deepen your commitment to the ideals and goals of Jesuit education. I hope that your days together may allow you to deepen your understanding and love for the Ignatian heritage and educational vision, and inspire you to continue to form the Men and Women for Others, who are so needed in our world of today.

My thought and prayer are with you all, as I thank you for being our collaborators and friends in mission.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Adolfo Nicolás SJ, Superior General

g. madan